CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 92-17

FROM: Deputy Administrator
DATE: January 31, 1992
RE: Purchase of Pumper Truck

On January 27, 1992, Council approved a plan to loan funds from
the General Fund to the Sewer Utility to purchase a used septic
tank pumper truck. We have advertised for proposals with a
closing date of February 21.

We expect the cost to be in the range of $40,000. Council is
requested to introduce Ordinance No. 92-10 so that the purchase
funds will be readily available when a truck is selected. The
purchase recommendation will be brought to Council on March 9,
1992 and Council can then amend the appropriation ordinance to
reflect the actual purchase price prior to adoption.

w: P V ., -
obert E. Harris

Deputy Administrator




